Newaukum Water System, Inc.
P.O. Box1287
Enumclaw, WA 98022-1287

February 5, 2015

To: Steven King, Executive Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Water Division
PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Submission of Newaukum Water System rate agreement letter. Reference UW143181

Distributions required to: Brett Shearer, Assistant Attorney General and Jim Ward,
Regulatory Analyst

The attached original and (4) copies of our rate agreement letter are attached. Electronic copies
have been sent.

This document is submitted by:

e

Maurice Kurtz

Chairman of the Board
Newaukum Water System Inc.
Phone: 253-939-5739

Email: myktz@yahoo.com
Home address:

38205 183" Ave SE

Auburn, WA 98092




